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COL
Carolina Power & Light Company
PO Box 165
New Hill NC 27562

William R. Robinson
Vice President
Harris Nuclear Plant

JAN 23 1997

Mr. Thomas A. Peebles, Region II
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323-0199

SERIAL: HNP-97-012

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
DOCKET NO. 50-400/LICENSE NO. NPF-63
SUBMITTALOF PRELIMINARYREACTOR AND SENIOR
RE'ACTOR OPERATOR LICENSE APPLICATIONS

Dear Mr. Peebles:

Carolina Power 8'c Light Company (CP&L) hereby submits the requested preliminary license
applications for the upcoming NRC Reactor Operator and Senior Reactor Operator Licensing
Examinations scheduled for the week ofFebruary 24, 1997. These are the draft license
applications for four Reactor Operator candidates and five Senior Reactor Operator candidates as

requested in your letter dated October 28, 1996, to be submitted at least 30 days before the first
examination date.

CP8 L requests that the information contained in the enclosed NRC Forms 396 and 398 be
exempt from public disclosure under the provisions of 10 CFR 2.790(a)(6).

Ifyou have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Gary Ward at (919) 362-3328
or our lead instructor, Wiley Killette at (919) 362-3334.

Sincerely,

MGW

Enclosures

c: Mr. J. B. Brady (NRC Senior Resident Inspector, HNP)'w/o Enclosures
Mr. N. B. Le (NRR Project Manager, HNP) w/o Enclosures
NRC Document Control Desk w/o Enclosures
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